
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 23rd June

Dear Parents,

Although it’s been a short week, it’s been action packed as ever!

Carey camp
It’s absolutely wonderful to have residential camps back on the agenda this year. This week
our Year 5s headed to Carey Camp for a 3 day action packed schedule. It will come as no
surprise to hear that there were some very tired faces on arrival back to Atlantic on
Wednesday - a sign of a fantastic time had by all. A special thank you to our staff who gave up
their time to support our Year 5, we can’t do it without your amazing help.

Harry Potter Celebrations
Wednesday saw another fantastic event at Atlantic Academy as we celebrate 25 years since
the release of the first Harry Potter book. To mark the occasion our students selected a
range of activities to take part in. Students worked in groups including reception to Year 6
and completed activities from Quidditch to wand making.

I hope you all have a wonderful extended weekend and I look forward to seeing everyone on
Monday.

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

June
Monday 27th - Careers Week All

Years
Tuesday 28th - Bio Blitz

Wednesday 29th - Buddens
Residential Year 6

Wednesday 29th - Virtual Parents
Evening Reception to Year 5

July
Friday 1st Stay and Play New

Reception Classes
Tuesday 5th Transition Day

Wednesday 6th Open Evening
Thursday 7th Primary Sports Day

Friday 8th Sleepover at School
Year 6

Tuesday 12th - Year 6 Parents
Evening

Thursday 14th Primary Dance Day
Friday 22nd - Last Day of Term

Please ensure school visit
consent is ticked on the SIMS

parent app to ensure  trip
permission is granted.

https://youtu.be/q588MbCS9Ls

